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February 25, 1985

United States
Nuclear Regulatory-Commission
Office of Inspection andiEnforcement
Washington, D.C . 20555

To Whom It May Concern

This letter is to inform you of our new address:

Electric Shock Coalition (formerly Kansans for Sensible Energy)
P.O. Box 18935
Wichita,1:ansas 67218-0935

Please change all of our correspondence from your office.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

d Rh/
Evelyn Hendrickson
Executive Director
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Reeling from the thought of electric rate shocks


